
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

P7 Hoodies Update 

We are currently finalising our order for P7 Leavers’ 

Hoodies. If you have not already done so, and would like 

to order one for your child, can you email enquiries-at-

noble@northlan.org.uk with your child’s size and send £10 

to the school office by Friday 22ndApril. The original 

order form is on our website with size information. 
 
 

Bellshill Academy Visits 

Those children transferring to Bellshill Academy in August 

will participate in a two-day visit on Wednesday 25th May and 

Thursday 26th May. The children should make their own way 

to Bellshill Academy for these two days. Further information 

will be sent out nearer the time. 

 
 

Wear Yellow Walk 

We will be raising money for St Andrew’s 

Hospice on Wednesday 1st June by participating 

in a sponsored walk around Strathclyde Loch. 

This is not the official organised event.  We will 

organise transport to and from the park. 

Sponsor forms will be issued nearer the time. 
 
 

Leavers’ Assembly 

Subject to risk assessment and NLC guidance, we 

are hoping to organise our P7 leavers’ assembly 

for P7 parents on Wednesday 22nd June at 

1.45pm. I will confirm arrangements at the 

beginning of June to advise if this can go ahead. 
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